
Buildings and Grounds Meeting 

November 21, 2016 

6:00 PM 

Attendees: Bill Berger, Jim Dodge, Roger Glidewell, Brent Crispell, Cindy Jenkins 

 

Topics— 

1—Community Garden—Miss Williamson had requested to create a Community Garden with the 

Environmental Club.  It will be placed near the scoreboard outside the fence area of the baseball field.  

The students will grow tomatoes, cucumbers, potatoes, peas, carrots, string beans, peppers, grapes, 

strawberries, zucchini, lettuce, and pumpkins.  They will can and donate the food to the local food bank. 

Jim shared he would be willing to donate raised beds and some fencing.  We applied for a Farm to 

School grant to help support this project. 

2—Discussed lack of hot water in HS office/gym area.  A mixing valve needs to be replaced.  Brent was 

told to get prices from multiple places.  He will be contacting Dent’s (we have an account here), APR, US 

Supplies, and possibly Bilo and Epsco.   

3—The elementary playground and mulch was discussed.  Brent added additional mulch to specific 

areas of high traffic on November 18th.  We will revisit this in the spring for additional coverage. 

 

 

 


